
Snuggle Buggle Charity Appeal 2022 
 

For Snuggle Buggle Jumper Day 2022 the Friends of Whitefield are proud to announce that 
we are working with the Base Community Shop in Leyland, to provide gifts to be given out 
to Children in the local community. 
 
On 2nd December we will have our annual SNUGGLE BUGGLE JUMPER DAY, wear your 
cosiest jumper in exchange for bringing in a WRAPPED gift for a child. These will be 
delivered to the Community Shop and distributed by volunteers there. 
 
Base Community Shop is a food bank scheme which provides support for over 400 families 
in South Ribble. We have chosen this charity to support as helping our local community 
means a lot to the Friends of Whitefield Team, especially during this cost-of-living crisis. 
Although we can’t alleviate the pressure many families face, a little festive joy will hopefully 
go a long way. 
 
Please indicate on the OUTSIDE of the gift which age range the gift is for and also if it is 
more suited to a boy, girl or is gender neutral. You are welcome to include a card if you 
wish, with your child’s name and school on, although this is not a necessity. 
 
Gifts can be any cost, but please avoid replica weapons for example toy guns/slingshots etc. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Age categories for labels: 
 
Under 2 
2-4 
5-8 
9-12 
Teen 


